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No, 1-562/91-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

SECRETARIAT

Port Blair,the g?' the June, 1993,

To

The Assistant Secretary(Extise)
A & N Administration,
Secretariat.

Sub 2= Excise policy in tribal areas-regarding.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter No,24-2/
93-Exeise( HRR) dated 14/20,5,93 regarding the
subject mentioned and above,

This is to &éay that in response to the Govt.
of India,Ministry of Welfare's letter No. 12022/2/92,

-TDC dated 24,3,93, a reply in the matter has been
sent to the Joint Secretary,Govt,of India,Ministry
of Welfare, New Delhi vide Adhinistration's letter
No,1-562/91-TW dated 21.4,93(Copy enclosed)

Yours faithfully,
Enclo: A/A, X
( S.K.JAIN )

Director of Tribal Welfare
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